
Interesting Opportunity at Western 

Kentucky University for Families 

with Babies!  

 

 

 

The Children and Families Lab at Western Kentucky Uni-

versity, directed by Dr. Diane Lickenbrock (Assistant Pro-

fessor of Psychological Sciences), is recruiting families with 

infants to participate in a study examining social and emo-

tional development during early infancy.   

 

Mothers, fathers, and infants will come to WKU’s main 

campus in Bowling Green, KY, three times to participate in 

a variety of different tasks. Parents will also complete ques-

tionnaires about themselves and their infants.  Families 

will be compensated $20 for each time they participate.  

 

Please contact the Children and Families Lab by phone 

at 270-745-4275 or email 

(childrenandfamilieslab@gmail.com) for more infor-

mation.  


